
VISITOR GUIDANCE 

We are delighted to welcome you back to our facility! We are excited that 

visitation is now permissible and that you will have the opportunity to 

rejoin your loved ones.  

In order to ensure the safety of our environment, please follow the following 

guidelines as it relates to visitation: 

• Visitation will be permitted daily from 2:00pm – 6:00pm in accordance with

our “NY Forward Safety Plan”.

• Visitors are required to undergo a health screening upon entry into our

facility. Any visitor who fails the screening, will be denied entry.

• Visitors must present a verified “negative” test result within the past 7 days

(for each visit with the exception of hospice).

o If visitor refuses to provide a “negative” test result, has not been tested

within the past 7 days, or does not have a “negative” test result within

the past 7 days, visitation will be denied.

• Visitors under the age of 18 are ONLY permitted entry if accompanied by an

adult 18 years of age or older.

• Visits will be limited to a maximum of one hour.

• Visits will be limited to two visitors at any one time for each resident.

• Visits will be limited to our outdoor patio (weather permitting).

• atio at this time.

• Visitors must practice social distancing, wear a face covering throughout the

duration of each visit, wash hands thoroughly, and avoid physical contact.

• Visitors are not permitted in resident care areas (hospice and bed-bound

exception).

• Total number of visitors cannot exceed 10% of resident census at any time.

Visitation is strictly permitted by appointment only. To schedule an 

appointment, please visit our website or call 718-519-5959. 

As per the New York State Department of Health, any visitor who fails to 

adhere to the aforementioned guideance will be prohibited from visiting the 

facility for the duration of the COVID-19 pandemic. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 


